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January, 2007 
 
     Hello everyone!  First I guess I should introduce myself.  My name is Glenn Edwards and I am 
the new secretary of our Mid-Tenn AACA.  I have been interested in old cars for several years, 
growing up around my father’s Model T.  My wife Valerie and myself live on Mann Road in 
Lebanon.  We have a 1926 Ford Model T, a 1932 1 ½ ton Chevrolet truck, and a 1958 VW.  We 
have two sons, Matthew, who is a Youth Minister and lives in Bettendorf, Iowa and Aaron, who 
is in nursing school at Cumberland.  Aaron is married and lives next door to us.   As time goes on 
and funds increase we hope to add to our collection and better restore the vehicles we have.  I am 
employed as principal of Coles Ferry Elementary School in Lebanon.  My home telephone 
number is (615)444-7315 and my e-mail is edwardsg@pipeline.com. 
 
     I think that this year is going to be a great one for our car club.  There are several new and 
exciting things that are being planned for this year.  There are tours that are in the works, judging 
clinics, how-to clinics, pot-luck dinners, and for sure our car shows.  There is even a rumor of 
making our Red Boiling Springs Show a two-day adventure.  We have a good club and with the 
help of all of our members, we can help make it into a great club.  It is up to us as the members of 
this club, what we can make of our club.  I hope to keep you informed as to what is going on in 
our club.  I plan on sending out  newsletters with current information and reminders as to 
meetings and upcoming events.  If anyone has any ideas as to ideas for articles for our newsletter 
please let me know.  If you have an email address please get it to me and you will receive future 
newsletters first by email. 
 
 As the membership in the AACA and our local chapter runs from year to year, now is the 
time that everyone must renew their membership.  If you have not already done so, please send 
me a check for your dues so your membership will not be interrupted and you won’t miss an issue 
of Antique Automobile magazine.  Membership in the AACA is $30.00 including spouse.  
Membership in our local Mid-Tenn Club is $10.00.  If your spouse wants voting rights please 
include an additional $10.00 for her.  You must be a member of AACA in order to be in the local 
club.  Please send your payment for continued membership to me with a check made out to Mid-
Tenn AACA for the correct amount.  My address is:  

         Glenn Edwards  
             888 Mann RD 
             Lebanon, TN 37087 
  
 Please remember that we will have our next meeting on February 11 at 2:00 P.M.  at the 
garage.  Please plan on being there, bring a friend, and be a part of this exciting New Year. 
 
Glenn Edwards, Secretary 


